
Guess what?  

Even though the Council unanimously 

voted out plans to knock down Cofferidge 

Close and build a huge new supermarket 

instead, an appeal was lodged ... on the 

VERY LAST POSSIBLE DAY Friday 13th 

September. 

Even more uncertainty now follows as 

public money will have to be spent 

repeating all of our hundreds of objections 

and defending Stony against this out-of-

scale plan. 

Please see the website for more details of 

this latest move. 

 

KEEPING CLOSE  
 

Update on Cofferidge Close   

 

www.savecofferidgeclose.org 


